
Lifetouch is leading the photography industry in providing comprehensive 
photography session safety protocols. These protocols follow the 

guidelines and recommendations of the Center for Disease Control (CDC), 
U.S. Department of Health & Human Services (HHS), and Occupational 

Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) standards related to COVID-19. 

Our new photography safety protocols include

While photography sessions may look different this year, as a trusted 
partner, our goal remains the same; to ensure you receive this essential 

photography service and families can continue to capture life’s memories.

Contact your Lifetouch Representative for more details.
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A New Photography Experience

SAFETY TRAINING

Lifetouch employees are required 
to complete comprehensive safety 

and cleaning protocol training

CUSTOMIZED PLAN

Most importantly, we’ll work  
with you to establish a plan  

that fits your needs

PRE-SESSION  
HEALTH CHECK

Photographers are provided a 
thermometer for their daily  

self-health assessment before 
reporting to a photography event 

SOCIAL  
DISTANCING

Employees will follow new  
posing and social distancing 

requirements to ensure a safe and 
comfortable photography session

ENHANCED  
CLEANING 

Photographers are 
provided sanitizing wipes  
and spray to clean camera  

stations and equipment

MASKS 

Photographers are required  
to wear masks during the entire 

photography session

Lifetouch.com
Note: Photography safety protocols may change based on new or revised 
recommendations from local and national government agencies.


